
NEWSLETTER OF 

THE 

HEMOPHILIA 

FOUNDATION OF 

MINNESOTA AND 

THE DAKOTAS 

WINTER 

HFMD MISSION 

We dedicate ourselves to 
advancing the quality of life  
of individuals and families 
affected by hemophilia or 

other bleeding disorders by 
providing a broad range of 

services and programs. 

Veinline 

 

This year’s Hearts of Hope Gala is shaping up to be a wonderful, festive event. 

 

We’ve shortened the program, and extended the social hour and silent auction.  

A lot of fantastic items will be included in the silent auction, such as dining gift cards,  

various family experiences, sporting events and more. 

 

The Metropolitan Ballroom & Clubroom is an elegant venue, and the food will be delicious. 

 

Singles, couples or tables of eight are welcome. Register today! 
 

With the event’s timing of February 11, it could be a great way to celebrate  

Valentine’s Day while supporting an important cause. 

 

We’ll be dancing to tunes spun by official Minnesota Vikings DJ Ray Mills.  

We Hope to see you there! 
 

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER 

2023 

  Inside this issue:  

  Hearts of Hope 
Gala 2023 1 

2022 Symposium    2-3 

In Memoriam:  
Dr. Bill Nichols 3 

Women’s Event 
Charter Cruise 

2022 
4 

 Hello Talk Dinner 6 

Family Fitness Day  
at Pinz 7 

Mayo HTC  
Family Event 9-10 

2023  
Annual Meeting Info  

(April 2023) 
11 

Upcoming Calendar  
of Events 12 

2022 Donors List 13-14           

HTCs, Board and  
HFMD Staff 15 

HFMD Needs 
Your Help with  

Circulation! 
16 

https://hfmd.ejoinme.org/HeartsofHopeGala
http://www.facebook.com/thehfmd
https://www.instagram.com/thehfmd/
https://twitter.com/HFMD
https://hfmd.ejoinme.org/HeartsofHopeGala


 

 
 

 
 

 

A Successful 2022 HFMD Symposium 
 

The HFMD’s 4th Annual Symposium was held on November 19, 2022 at the Eagan Community Center. The 

feedback from the exhibitors and attendees was that the event was all that we could have hoped for. 
 

The Symposium started at 9:45a.m., with muffins and coffee and a chance for the community members to visit 
with the exhibitors at their tables in a spacious and bright conference room. 
 

Families with kids were welcome to take the youngsters to one of two Child Programming areas, where Vicki 
Neis, Child Life expert from Children’s Minnesota, organizes a team of fun-loving colleagues to do age-

appropriate activities, such as music, arts and crafts and some supervised time in The Blast, an indoor play area 
inside the community center. A big thank you to Vicki and her staff for doing such a great job.   We saw a few 

kids this year that didn’t want to leave when the event was over! 
 

At 10:30, the adults moved to the big ballroom, next door to the exhibitors’ area. Jim Paist gave updates on all 
of the things that HFMD has been up to over the past few months. He filled the participants in on the efforts 

that will be made to get some important legislation passed in 2023. The legislation is all focused on making  
insurance more fair and helping people with bleeding disorders manage their health care costs.  

 
After Jim’s updates, there was a short and silly special visit from “Violet and Daisy.”  Those that were at the 

Symposium know the inside story – Violet and Daisy were really the two HFMD admin assistants, Tammy Ward 
and Peggy Nasby. They performed a little skit in which Violet tries (and succeeds!) to cheat Daisy out of $20. 

Luckily for Tammy and Peggy, there is no video evidence of this.   
 
Next on the agenda was the first of many drawings for MasterCard gift cards. Fun game show music was 

queued up, and that theme continued before each drawing. 
 

This is the only event throughout the year in which our pharmaceutical and home care partners come together 
to meet with the community and do presentations to the attendees, so that we can all get to know more about 

their specific products and services. At this year’s event, there were 8 exhibitors doing presentations.  
 

We heard from Bayer, CSL Behring, Genentech and InfuCare Rx before breaking for a delicious pizza party, 
featuring pizza and salad from Carbone’s. The kids and exhibitors joined us in the ballroom for lunch. 

 
After lunch, reps from Novo Nordisk, Pfizer, Sanofi and Takeda each had a chance to address the audience for 

ten minutes. There was brief Q&A after most of the presentations. 
 

The last segment of the Symposium was the Member Roundtable Discussions. This portion of HFMD’s events is 
always well-received by those that participate. The topics at the roundtables vary, and members are welcome to 

share ideas, experiences, ask for advice and talk about things that may be affecting them or their families. 
 
When the event adjourned around 3:00p.m., everyone seemed to have enjoyed the day and got a lot out of it. 

That was our goal, and we’re happy to hear that we achieved it. 
 

Thanks to all that attended, and we hope to see you all back at the next Symposium in 2023.  
 

And, once again, thank you to our wonderful presenters: 
 

Mya Anderson, Bayer Healthcare   Craig Price, Novo Nordisk  
Jason Clarin, CSL Behring     Joe Schuch, Pfizer  

Kaitlyn Eliason, Genentech     Heather Williams, Sanofi  
Ali Crochet, InfuCare Rx       Lisa Cardarelli, Takeda  

 
See fun photos from the Symposium on the next page!     
                      - By Peggy Nasby 
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(2022 HFMD Symposium, continued from the previous page.) 
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                                    In Memoriam 
Dr. William Lawrence Nichols, Jr. (Bill) passed away suddenly September 7th at the home 
he shared with his wife of 59 years, Sharon Nichols (Moore). 
 
Bill served as an esteemed hematologist at Mayo Clinic in Rochester, Minnesota. His career 
began with both BA ('63) and MD ('68) degrees at the University of Kansas. He served 2 
years of required military service with the Navy at Camp Pendleton, CA, and then completed 
his residency and hematology fellowships with the Mayo Clinic. His career there spanned 
from 1977 to 2022. Bill was dedicated to the science of medicine, pursuing decades of re-
search in the field of hematology, while also training subsequent generations of physicians. 
He was known within the Mayo hematology community for his generous manner... and his 

trendy socks and colorful neckties. 
 
Bill furthered his scientific study through frequent international conferences. He and Sharon cultivated many friends 
and colleagues around the globe and often hosted international physicians visiting Mayo. The trips were too numerous 
to count, but Bill was sure to document every place traveled with photos of art museums and new cuisines they tried. 
 
Bill was instrumental in establishing and incorporating two professional scientific organizations. He worked with special 
coagulation laboratory professionals to establish the North American Specialized Coagulation Laboratories Association 
(NASCOLA) to improve the quality of coagulation laboratory testing and create a network of education and learning. 
Bill served as NASCOLA president as well as undertaking several other offices and committee assignments. His latest 
endeavor is the External Quality Assurance in Thrombosis and Hemostasis (EQATH) organization whose mission it is 
to assess existing external quality assessment programs and enhance communication among the different programs. 
Bill served as the inaugural secretary/treasurer and worked again with colleagues to create the organizational frame-
work. 
 
For Bill’s complete obituary and an opportunity to share a special memory or condolence, please click here. 

Here are a few fun pictures from the  

2022 HFMD Symposium.   

We hope to see you at next year’s event! 

https://www.ranfranzandvinefh.com/obituary/648628/William-Lawrence-Nichols/


Page 4 

Women’s Educational Day Held October 8th 

 The Annual Women’s Educational Day was held on Al & Alma’s Charter Cruise at the Port of Wayzata this fall on  

 Saturday October 8th. 

 

 Our day started with an icebreaker titled Unique & Grateful led by Sue Curoe, RN, Center for Bleeding & Clotting  

 Disorders, M Health Fairview. Everyone was able to share what made them unique and what they were grateful for  
 and then pick out a gift of appreciation for their participation. 

 
 Our keynote speaker, Dr. Brianna Murphy, hematologist from Sanford Health, gave a session, “This isn’t normal, period.”  

 She made the topic easy to understand and was available for any questions the group had. 

 

 We had a wonderful lunch buffet and were able to enjoy the beautiful sunny day and gorgeous views from the boat.  
 We even got some highlights from the captain about the various homes on the lake. 

 
 Our afternoon speaker, Shonda Joshua, a CSL Behring patient advocate speaker, then gave a presentation titled, 

 F.O.C.U.S.: Strategies for keeping a positive perspective.”  She gave a personal perspective from that of a patient  
 and caregiver. 

 

 Thanks to all the speakers, Hemophilia Treatment Centers’ staff, and the women’s outreach group from the HFMD  

 who helped make this event possible. A special thanks to Jason Clarin, from CSL Behring, for his help and financial  

 support with the event. 

                        ~ by Sue Curoe 
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“Hello Talk” Dinner at the Lexington - Sponsored by Takeda 
 

 On October 20, 2022, the HFMD Community was invited to the Lexington Restaurant  in 
 Saint Paul. The restaurant and the food were fabulous! 
 
 Our dinner sponsor was Lisa Cardarelli from Takeda, who presented a very informative 
 Hello Talk program topic: Do What Moves You: Staying Active.  
 
 Lisa provided important information on choosing safe sports and exercising activities 
 for those with Hemophilia and other bleeding disorders.  
 
 Did you know that swimming is one of the safest ways to exercise? You do now!  
 
 Staying active is imperative for people with bleeding disorders, it helps you retain and 
 regain joint health, prevent mobility issues and lead to a better quality of life. 
 
 For more information on safe sports and activities, you can download your own 
 “Playing it Safe” book from the National Hemophilia Foundation here:  

 https://www.hemophilia.org/sites/default/files/document/files/playing-it-safe_0.pdf 
 
 Thanks again to Lisa and Takeda, and to all of those that joined us for this enjoyable 
 and educational evening! 

~ by Tammy Ward 
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Group Fitness Day at Pinz Entertainment 
 

Saturday, November 5th, 2022 was a fun filled day for those who attended the HFMD Group Fitness event, at 

Pinz Bowling & Entertainment Center in Oakdale This event was sponsored by Bayer and InfuCare Rx. 

 

HFMD Executive Director, Jim Paist welcomed everyone and shared some dates for upcoming organization 

events. Ali Crochet then shared an introduction herself and her company to everyone. Ali is fairly new to  

InfuCare Rx and doing a great job getting to know the HFMD community. 

 

Mya Anderson had an audience engaged presentation about being prepared for an emergency when not at 

home. Some of the community members shared their experiences with trips to the emergency room while on a 

trip away from home. 

 

After the presentation, the food and fun started. Everyone had their bowling shoes on and were ready to bowl 

(and eat). It didn’t take long for the sounds of laughter and bowling balls rolling and pins being knocked down to 

fill the private 10-Pin Alley. There was plenty of pizza, salad and more. Nobody went home hungry.  

 

A big thank you to all who attended and a special thank you to our sponsors of this event, Bayer and InfuCare Rx. 

 

                        ~ By Tammy Ward 
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MAYO HTC FAMILY EVENT 
 

On the weekend of November 11-13, 2022, Mayo Hemophilia Treatment 
Center held their Family Event at Embassy Suites in Bloomington, MN. All 
Mayo HTC families were invited to come together to Live, Learn  
and Imagine.  
 
Friday evening started off with a hearty buffet dinner, introductions of staff, 
announcements, and an ice breaker game. Afterwards, families could 
choose to swim, gather, or play games in the hospitality room.  
 
Saturday morning after breakfast, kids 4-11 attended activities lead by our 
excellent Mayo Child Life team, while childcare was provided by nannies  
for ages 3 and under.  
 

We were very excited to have Patrick Lynch as our featured keynote speaker. In his captivating and 
talented storytelling fashion, he shared what his life was like growing up with hemophilia. He shared 
hardships as well as highpoints in his life. He held everyone’s attention for 90 minutes by using  
a mixture of speaking, photos, and video. He is a wonderful speaker and we were thankful to have him 
come share.  
 
Our second presentation for the morning was a Tai-Chi experience with Tai-Chi and Qigong by Ellen. 
Focus was on using these methods for mindfulness, relaxation, and a sense of well-being. Attendees 
had the opportunity to participate and learn under Ellen’s instruction and guidance with take-away tips 
for using some of the methods/movements at home.  
 
Our final presentation of the morning was an “Ask-the-Provider” Panel featuring Dr. Rajiv Pruthi, Dr. 
Ahmad Al-Huniti, Amy Eckerman, RN and Melinda Otto, LSW, and moderated by Dawn Rusk, RN. 
The physicians each shared a short presentation followed by an hour of great questions and answers.  
 
The final event of the day, after a lunch buffet of tacos and some rest and relaxation in the early  
afternoon, was a trip to the Science Museum. Attendees gathered on 2 buses headed to the museum 
to Explore and Learn! Everyone also received 1 ticket to the Omni theater presentation of their choice. 
Dinner was catered in to the museum private banquet room and included some delicious pizza,  
salad and desserts.  
 
Guests checked out Sunday morning after breakfast after sharing their evaluations for the weekend 
with us. The overall consensus was a great weekend! Mayo hosts an HTC family event every other 
year. We’d like to thank all those who participated in and attended the event! 

 

By Dawn Rusk 
 

 

 
Photos from this wonderful event are on the next page! 
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MAYO HTC FAMILY EVENT PHOTOS 
(continued from the article on previous page) 
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https://www.hfmd.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/AM-Registration-Form-2023-FILLABLE-1.pdf
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Upcoming Calendar of Events 
February 11, 2023 …………… HFMD Hearts of Hope Gala 

Metropolitan Clubroom, Golden Valley, MN 

Click HERE to Register 

April 21-22, 2023 …………… HFMD Annual Meeting 

Mermaid Event Center, Mounds View, MN 

Click HERE to Register 

July 29, 2023 ………………… South Dakota Family/Education Day 

Sioux Falls Canaries Baseball, Sioux Falls, SD 

August 19, 2023 ……………… HFMD Annual Step Out for Bleeding Disorders Walk 

Time: 2:30 p.m.-5:30 p.m. Como Park Pavilion (near Como Zoo) 

1199 Midway Parkway 

St. Paul, MN 55117 

November 18, 2023………… HFMD 5th Annual Symposium 

Eagan Community Center, Eagan, MN 

Visit our website at www.hfmd.org/events/ 

for more information and to register! 

https://hfmd.ejoinme.org/HeartsofHopeGala
https://www.hfmd.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/AM-Registration-Form-2023-FILLABLE-1.pdf


 

The HFMD gratefully acknowledges our donors who have given so generously. 

These are donations received from January 1 - December 31, 2022 

Organizational & Business  

Contributors: 
 
$40,000 and Up 

Children’s Hospitals and Clinics  

     of Minnesota 

Mayo Foundation for Medical 

   Education & Research 

M Health Fairview 

 
$9,000-$39,999 

Bayer HealthCare 

BioMarin Pharmaceuticals 

CSL Behring 

Genentech 

HEMA Biologics 

Novo Nordisk 

Sanofi 

Takeda 

 
$3,000-$8,999 

ARJ Infusion 

Cigna / Accredo 

CVS Specialty Pharmacy 

Fredrikson & Byron PA Law Firm 

Hemophilia Alliance Foundation 

InfuCare Rx 

Octapharma 

OptumRx 

Pfizer 

 
$1,000-$2,999 

Grifols 

HealthPartners 

Maguire Agency 

 

$500-$999 

Deano’s Collision 

Fu'una Custom Jewelry 

Renaissance Charitable Foundation 

     (In honor of Mason Schulte) 

Toro Corporation 

 

Up to $499 

Alloy Brewing 

Blackbaud Giving Fund 

Craft & Crew Restaurants 

Enivar (in honor of Charlie Ravine) 

General Store of Minnetonka 

Givinga 

 

Hardshell Fitness 

Hope Breakfast Bar 

Knights of Columbus 

Lanz Electric 

MN Timberwolves 

MN Vikings 

Network for Good 

Novel Energy 

Off the Hook by Katy 

Olive Grove 

Richard C. Schmitt, PA 

Rockin' Jump 

Sara Biren (author) 

St Paul Saints 

Summer Lakes Beverages 

Surly Brewing 

The Nook/Shamrocks 

Tis Best Philanthropy 

Valleyfair 

Youngstedt's Auto Service 

 

Individual Contributors: 
$5,000 and Up 

Laura Foote 

Heisel-Kurth, Dr. Margaret &  

   Frank Kurth 

 
$1,000-$4,999 

Bremer, Dick & Heidi 

O’Brien, Patti & Tim 

O’Connell, Jean 

Rauenhorst, Kris & David 

  In Loving Memory of James Brown 

Rauenhorst, Rich & Elizabeth 

 
$500-$999 

Clarin, Jason & Jennifer 

Kearney, Dr. Susan & Rob Rothaar 

Kivel, Mary 

Kubitschek, Andrew 

Laquere, Michael 

Manns, Kris & Joel 

Stradtman, Jordan 

Wistrom, Cheryl 

 
$200-$499 

Abdel, Mark 

Becchetti, Chris 

Curoe, Sue & Phil 

Dreyer, Mark W. 

 

Glascock Family,  

    (In Memory of Donald Glascock) 

Gollinger, Deirdre 

Kay, Roy 

Klersy-Daniels, Angie 

Lees, Mason 

Mazepa, Allie 

Murphy, Dr. Brianna 

Nelson, Justin 

Oberbeck, Joan 

Otto, Melinda 

Paist, James 

Rusk, Dawn 

Scantlin, Mike 

Schulte, John & Karen 

Wetzel, John 
 

$100-$199 

Anderson, Beth 

Barham, Mark 

Baumann, Kim & Brad 

Bratteli, Diane, In Loving Memory 

   of Sue Strickler Bonafede 

Cooley, Anne 

Cordes, Melissa 

Crooks, Paul 

Dahl, Lisa 

Dellwo, Amy  

        (In Memory of Rob Aakhus) 

Gibson, Cindi 

Glascock, Christopher 

Gleason, Troy 

Hannemann, Vicky 

Hedlund, Todd 

Hemann, Josh 

Hennen, Edward & Nancy 

Hickman, Janice 

Holmes, Mike 

Ianello-Zimmer, Dena 

Kivel, Anne, Nick & Casey 

Klein, Kathy 

LaBarre, Robert 

Lunde, Melissa 

Maguire Lerman, Mary 

Makepeace, Jeff & Annie 

Marema, Kristin 

McIntyre, Helen 

Nadeau, Mary  

     (In Memory of  Rob Aakhus) 

Nagel, Bill & Michelle 
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The HFMD gratefully acknowledges our donors who have given so generously. 

These are donations received from January 1 - December 31, 2022 

(Donor List continued from 

previous page) 

 
O’Connell, Denise 
Opack, Joseph 

Osip, Joni 

Phillips, Anika 

Purdie, Susan 

Rappa, Scott 

Roberts, Sharon 

Schmitt, Richard 

Schulte, Cole 

Tokar, Paul & Mary 

Trivedi, Urvish 

Valentini, John 

Valentini, Michael 

Vitali-Rasanen, Gina 

Wessel, Michael 

Wiener, Mark 

Wiggen, Tammy 

Wilson, Amy  

Wistrom, Brandon 

 
$50-$99 

Benner, Jordan 

Chan, Ricky 

Colling, Julia 

Cordes, Roc 

Geer, Rosemary 

Gehling, Eve 

Goldstein, Amy 

Grabow, Linda 

Gustafson, Alex 

Hinnendael, Deanna  

    (In Memory of Rob Aakhus) 

Isaacson, Jo 

Jaffoni, Frances & Rene  

    (In Memory of Rob Aakhus) 

Jensen, Tracie 

Kilroy, Michelle Marie 

Klass, Patricia 

      (In Memory of Rob Aakhus) 

Kubitschek, Kathleen 

Kunkel, Cody 

Kurschner, Mike 

Marquez, Amy 

McGeary, Jenn 

Meech, Kristine 

Murray, Milena & Chris 

Naughton, Tyler & Maggie Herrity 

 

Schantzen, Melissa 

Schatz, June 

Schmidt, Susan 

Seeger, Bethany & Bryan Linn 

Sencer, Susan 

Shaheen, Becca 

Swanson, Amy 

Usmael, Eftu 

Valentini, Mia 

Williams, Jovon & Kevin 

 

Up to $49 

Ace, Julie 

Adam, Zartuna 

Ahmed, Hikima 

Ahmed, Huda 

Anonymous via PayPal 

Bailles, Linda 

Bearss, Bryan 

Blau, Lucia and Peter 

Brodin, William 

Carlson, Annelise 

Clifford, Madison 

Cordes, JoAnn 

Damman, Amy  

    (In Memory of Rob Aakhus) 

Elmstrom, Marlene 

Ferguson, Amanda 

Freidt, Marie 

Freudenberg, Jan 

Germain, Matt, Tresa & Family 

Goodale, Doug 

Grabow, Andrea 

Griffin, Sarah 

Groat, Jeff 

Gustafson, Lillie 

Hanson, Samuel 

Hanson, Sarah 

Haugan, Terry 

Huber, Molly 

Kivel, Michael 

Kordosky, Robert 

Kubitschek, Kathryn 

Kunkel, Joe & Lori 

Kuper, Lindsey 

Lesnar, Jenny 

Linder, Kimberlee 

Linn, Bryan 

Marka, Hailey 

 

 

Marka, Julie 

McKeever, Alexandra 

McKeever, Cory 

Murray, Christopher 

Nelson, Catherine 

Nelson, Kennen 

Nixon, Rebecca 

Nolan, Michael 

Noll, Andy 

O’Donnell, Renee 

Pechter, Stacy 

Persell, Alyssa 

Persell, Katie 

Persell, Mindy 

Persell, Tom 

Puente, Irma 

Reeves, Aaron 

Reeves, Paige 

Ries, Andrea 

Seeger, Rose 

Sloane, Robert 

Stelten, Amanda 

Stelten, Kelly 

Strauss, Becca 

Swanson, Alyson 

    (In Memory of Rob Aakhus) 

Townsend, Michelle & Jordan 

Valentini, Dario 

Valentini, James 

Valentini, Mari 

Vogt, Sara 

Wallace, Desiree 

Wiggen, Talia 

Williams, Jeffery 

Yusuf, Muhammed 
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Page 15 Veinline 

Hemophilia Treatment Centers (Tri-State Area) 

Children’s Minnesota—Center for Bleeding  

and Clotting Disorders 

2530 Chicago Ave S, Suite 175 

Minneapolis, MN 55404 

612-813-5940 

 

Susan Kearney, MD, Medical Director 
Elizabeth Boegeman, LGSW, Social Worker 

Derek Carlson, Administrative Assistant 

Latrice Daniel, CPhT, HTC Pharmacy Technician 

Kate Garland, MD, Physician 

Amy Goldstein, APRN, CNP, DNP, Nurse Practitioner 

Sarah Hanson, Physical Therapist, DPT 

Nicole Hart, RN, MS, Nurse Coordinator 

Ali Kolste, Clinical Research Coordinator 

Susan Kuldanek, MD, Physician 

Rachel LaQuere, RDN, LD, Dietitian 

Stephanie Fritch Lilla, MD, Physician 

Jennifer Lissick, PharmD, BCPS, Pharmacist 

Shirley Molitor-Kirsch, APRN, CNP 

Justin Nelson, MHA, CPhT, Director of  

 Ambulatory Services 

Skye Peltier, PA-C, MPH, Physician Assistant 

Victoria Peter, RN, Nurse Coordinator 

Sue Purdie, RN, BSN, HTC Nurse Coordinator 

Rachel Saunders, MS, CGC, Genetic Counselor 

Becca Shaheen, HTC Program Coordinator 

Michael Sprehe, MD, MPH, Physician 

Cecily Wegmann, APRN, CNP, DNP 

 

 

Mayo Comprehensive Hemophilia Center 

Mayo Clinic 

Mayo Building 10-55E 

200 First Street SW 

Rochester, MN 55905 

507-284-8634 or 1-800-344-7726 

  

Rajiv Pruthi, MBBS, Medical Director (Adult) 

Ahmad Al-Huniti, M.D. Associate Director (Pediatrics) 

Aneel Ashrani, MD, MS 

Darrin Christopherson, M.B.A., 340 Program 

     Manager 

Renata Ducharme, Secretary 

Amy Eckerman, RN 

Asmaa Ferdjallah, MD, MPH 

Ashley Heil, Pharm.D., R.Ph. 

Daniel Hilliker, Psychologist 

C. Christopher Hook MD 

Alexis Kuhn, Pharm. D, RPh 

Emily McTate, Psychologist 

Amy Olson-Treptow, Research Coordinator 

Melinda Otto, LSW 
Dawn Rusk, RN 

Rebecca Trogstad, Research Coordinator 

 

 

 

 

 

M Health Fairview Center for Bleeding  

and Clotting Disorders 

2512 South 7th St, Ste 105 

Minneapolis, MN 55454 

612-273-5005 

 

Mark Reding, MD—Medical Director 

Helen McIntyre, MBA, FACHE Vice President,  

     Operations 

Elaine Anderson, PCCN, RN 

Lucy Bernhoft-Bediako, PA-C, Physician Assistant 

Ashley Buxton, Intake Coordinator 

Ricky Chan, PA-C, Physician Assistant 

Julia Colling, PA-C, Physician Assistant 

Susan Curoe, RN, MS, Nurse Clinician 

Jill Gilbertson, Intake Coordinator 

Nikki Greene, Pharmacy Coordinator 

Hillary Handler, Genetic Counselor 

Vicky Hannemann, RN, BSN, Nurse Clinician 

Maggie Herrity, RN, Nurse Clinician 

Jenny Lesnar, CPhT, Lead Pharmacy Coordinator 

Amy Marquez, BS, CPhT, Operations Manager 

Marshall Mazepa, MD, Physician 

Alex McKeever, Intake Coordinator Supervisor 

Michael Nolan, Research Strategist 

Dana Smith, Pharmacist 

Erica Staub, RN, Nurse Clinician 

Amy Wilson, MSW, LICSW, ACM, Social Worker 

 

Sanford Health, Sioux Falls, SD Region 

South Dakota Center for Bleeding Disorders 

1600 West 22nd Street 

P.O. Box 5039 

Sioux Falls, SD 57117 

605-312-1000 or 800-850-0064 

 

Brianna Murphy, DO 

Maggie Ackerman, Social Work 

Ashlee Blumhoff, CNP 

Jordan Fritch, MD 

Amanda Gerber, RN 

Catherine Nelson, MD 

Brock Seefeldt, Mental Health Counselor 

Dan Steventon, PT 

Kimberly Van Iperen, RN, Research Nurse  

KayeLyn Wagner, MD 
 

 

Hemophilia Foundation 

of Minnesota/Dakotas 

2022 Board of Directors 

 

Kristina Rauenhorst 

President 

 

Kris Manns 

Vice President 

 

Angela Klersy-Daniels 

Treasurer 

 

Jean O’Connell 

Secretary 

 
Julia Colling 

PA-C. 

 

Brian Duval 

 

Amy Goldstein 

NP 

 

Dayna Hansen 

 

Todd Hedlund 

 

Brianna Murphy 

MD 

 

Rajiv Pruthi 

M.B.B.S. 

 

& HFMD Staff 

 

James Paist 

Executive Director 

 

Peggy Nasby 

& 

Tammy Ward 

Administrative Assistants 
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The HFMD needs your help in spreading the news! 
 

Like many organizations, HFMD went paperless in 2021.  

 
As the only resource of its kind in Minnesota & South Dakota, it is very 

important for us to reach any and all patients/families, supporters & 

friends of the HFMD. It’s especially important that everyone has an op-

portunity to know about all of the events available to them. 

 
For this reason, we need your help in expanding our Veinline circulation. We are very guarded 

with our member email lists. However, since going paperless, we have been hearing that some 

members, patients and supporters are no longer receiving the Veinline and other communica-

tions from the HFMD. 

 
Please check your spam folders each quarter, as our quarterly newsletter is emailed out in early 

January, April, July, and October. 

 
Also, if you know of someone that may benefit from our programs, services and events, please 

ask them to reach out to us at info@hfmd.org to be added to the email lists. 

 
We have been told the Veinline is informative, uplifting and fun to read. Hopefully, you agree and 

are willing to spread the word to your family, friends and others in the bleeding disorders com-

munity.  

 

Thank you in advance, and we wish you a happy and healthy year ahead! 

mailto:info@hfmd.org

